
STS PTO NEWS  October 2023 

September was such a great
month filled with fun activities to
support STS! A special thank you
to Kristi Lalli and all of the Room
Parents for volunteering to
support our teachers and their
classrooms. We are so grateful for
their dedication & willingness to
serve! We also had our first PTO
General Meeting on September
21st and look forward to having
another one in December. We
hope you can join us! 

Don't forget the Tiger Closet is
open the 1st and 3rd Friday of the
month. Thank you Natalie Vibal
and Lilian Watanabe for
volunteering to co-chair the Tiger
Closet. All proceeds go to STS! 

Lastly, we hope you are excited
about Raise Craze which begins
October 11th! Raise Craze is a
large fundraiser for our school
and will help us finish all
classroom upgrades.  Last year
we were able to complete ten
classrooms, but still have nine
more to go!  

Kim, Nadia, Lauren, Irene, & Allen 

 October Events
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A Message from the Board Don't Miss Out! 

 email: stspto@sttimothyparish.org |  www.sainttimothyschool.org/pto

Kim Gallagher, President 
Austin (1st grade) and Luke (4th grade) 

Nadia Fuqua, Vice President 
Sofia (4th grade) and Natalia (College)

Irene Masa, Secretary 
Wesley (2nd grade) and Jackson (4th grade)  

Allen Foster, Treasurer 
Will (8th grade) and Jake (10th grade)  

Lauren Hawkins, 2nd Vice President 
Ryann  (4th grade) and Morgan (Future Tiger) 

Order your Christmas Gift cards
through raise right and earn 
money for STS! Thank you 
Abby mazanec for organizing!      

October 6th: Tiger Closet Open,
8-9 AM 
October 6th: Bingo Night from   
7-8:30 PM 
Wednesday, October 11th: RAISE
CRAZE fundraiser begins! 
October 20th: Tiger Closet Open,
8-9 AM 
October 31st: Student Halloween
lunch & treat 

 

 

Bingo Night will be on 
Friday, October 6th from 
7-8:30 PM in the gym. 
Doors will open at 6:45. Thank you 
to Kim Panzer & Sharon Moynihan
for organizing such a fun night!  

Spirit Wear is available! 
The deadline for ordering 
is Thursday, October 12th! 
Check the Tuesday Tidbits

for more information. 
Thank you Emily Ingalls

& Shannon Benson! 

Support our teachers 

https://sainttimothyschool.org/support-our-teachers/

